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Stoughton Utilities Celebrates 120 Years of Public Power
Service

Community-owned Stoughton Utilities is celebrating a significant milestone anniversary in 2011,

providing dependable public power to citizens and businesses in Stoughton for 120 years.

Stoughton Utilities began delivering reliable electric power to Stoughton in 1891 and has grown through
the years. Today, Stoughton Utilities provides dedicated service to more than 8,300 homes and businesses
in Stoughton. Stoughton Utilities operates as the locally-owned utility meeting local electric, water, and

wastewater needs in Stoughton.

“While Stoughton Ultilities has changed significantly over the years, our mission remains the same: to
provide our community with reliable power and excellent service,” said Robert Kardasz, Stoughton
Utilities Director. “As your community-owned utility, we’re dedicated to making Stoughton a better place

to live and work.”

In 2003, Stoughton joined WPPI Energy, Wisconsin’s first municipal electric power supply company.
Established in 1980, Sun Prairie-based WPPI Energy is a regional power company serving 51 customer-
owned electric utilities, including Stoughton Utilities. Through WPPI Energy, these public power utilities
share resources and own generation facilities to provide reliable, affordable electricity to more than
195,000 homes and businesses in Wisconsin, Upper Michigan and lowa.



Stoughton Utilities is kicking off a celebration of its anniversary and invites customers to formally
celebrate its milestone anniversary at a Public Power Walk to be held June 23 from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. on
the Yahara River Trail. The event will start at the Amundson Parkway entrance, and will feature
promotions, giveaways, and refreshments. Participants can also enter to win an ENERGY STAR rated
40” LCD television.

For more information, contact Robert Kardasz at (608) 877-7412 or visit www.stoughtonutilities.com.
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